
Happy New Year Rivo Parents and Teachers, 
 
We hope you managed to have a safe and covid free holiday.  For those that have been or are still 
unwell or in iso, we send our love and best wishes.  
 
Please see below for an update on all things Sunday School….  And click here to view our proposed 
schedule for terms 1 and 2, God willing. 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL RESTART 2022 

Date: Sunday 30th January, 2022 – God willing 
Time: 9.15am 
Place: Riverwood Hall 
 
WELCOME NEW FAMILIES 
���� 

We have a few new families joining us for Sunday School this year – the Unwins, the Etherington-
Nowells/Tabbaa’s, the Smiths and the Yearsleys.  A warm welcome to all. 
����  
 
Our updated class list is attached and includes teacher email details.   
 
Teachers, please note where new students have been added to your classes. 
 
New parents,  please reach out to your children’s teachers via email to confirm attendance and for 
ongoing direct communication (or direct your older kids to do so themselves).  
If all parents/older students could keep their teachers in the loop as to their attendance status, I’m 
sure that would be helpful.  
 

COVID UPDATE 
• There are no longer any density or pre-registration requirements for places of worship, 

however we ask that you and your children do not attend if you have covid symptoms, 
covid or are a close contact. 

• Masks continue to be required indoors for over 12 year olds and are also recommended 
for all ages indoors and outdoors where social distancing is not possible. 

• QR Code check in remains a requirement and codes will be available at the gate for drop 
offs and also at the front door and in the foyer. 

 
We looking forward to seeing you all, God willing, on the 30th January.   
 
Love in Christ, 
 
Ben and Rose 
https://www.riverwoodce.com.au/sundayschool 
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